
 
 

   

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No 15 of 2025 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/299/81  

  

 

21 April 2025 

 

 

 

Cancellation of Notice to Mariners No 10 of 2025 - Chart Correction - Foul area 

(Lost anchor and chain) 

 

 

Reference is made to       BA Chart 194 –  MALTA AND GĦAWDEX (GOZO) 

    BA Chart 2124 –  ISOLA DI LAMPEDUSA TO CAPO 

         PASSERO INCLUDING MALTA 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that the lost 

anchor and chain, in the following position:  

 

  Latitude (N)    Longitude (E) 

 

  35º 54’.023    014º 49’.875 

 

mentioned in Notice to Mariners No 10 of 2025, has been recovered therefore the foul 

area is no longer required. 

 

 

Notice to Mariners No 10 of 2025 is hereby CANCELLED. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


